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Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 3:07 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of comment - EB-2018-0305

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Preferred Method of Contact:  
Email 
 
Contact Details: 
Guitta Wakim 

 
 

 

 
 
Enquiry: 
Hi, I received an e-mail from Customer Care Enbridge gas for an upcoming hearing with the Ontario Energy 
Board to increase gas distribution rates. Cannot attend but would like to mention that we are paying a high rate 
for the gas distribution already in Ontario. Consumers cannot afford another increase with all the increases 
from Hydro Ottawa and the City Property Tax. Everything is getting expensive and citizens cannot afford an 
increase in gas. Appreciate if you can negotiate more with Enbridge and hold the rate increase. Thank you in 
advance, Guitta Wakim 




